
Dear Oak Crest Families, 

 

    My name is Katie Friedrichs and I am honored to be your Assistant Principal. With thirteen 

years of experience as an educator, it is a pleasure to serve our learning community and 

contribute to a successful school year in every way I can. 

 

    Every family in our school is very important as we create a school community that will prepare 

children to thrive in a global society. We welcome your involvement and participation in our 

school. Working as partners with parents, we will educate your children and help them reach 

their full potential. 

 

   My mission is to provide a safe environment conducive to learning with high expectations for 

all students. I am committed to empowering lifelong learners by shaping minds, building 

character, and developing community in order to change our local and global world for the good.  

My focus on students is to teach them respect and responsibility, and hold them accountable for 

their actions. I believe it is critical that our students respect and contribute to the diverse, 

multicultural community and international community in which we live. 

 

My work is based on the following: 

● Provide the necessary supports and resources for students, teachers and parents.  

● Communicate clear expectations to all stakeholders keeping the vision of the school and 

district in mind. 

● Continue to develop and sustain a school culture focused on teaching and learning. 

 

I look forward to working with all of you and I am thrilled to be a part of the Waves! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Katie Friedrichs 

 
Follow on Twitter:  @kafriedrichs 

 

 


